
First Circular and Invitation
to participate in the

14th International Symposium on
Analytical Ultracentrifugation

Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce the 14th International Symposium on Analytical Ultracentrifugation taking
place at the EPFL in Lausanne on March 3 and 4, 2005.  The Symposium will be organized under
the auspices of the Institute of Chemical Sciences and Engineering of the Faculty of Basic Sciences.

All topics related to Analytical Ultracentrifugation are welcome as presentation, either as a talk or
poster. The publication of the symposium contributions is intended subsequently to the conference.

For optimum preparation and organization of the symposium, please let me know:
• If you are interested to attend the symposium
• If you are interested to give a talk (20+5min; 15+5min; 10+5min)
• If you are interested to present a poster
• If your participation will depend on financial support (estimation of the support)

I kindly ask you to provide this information until July 31, 2004, at latest.

As always, there will be no registration fees. Hotels will be available at special rates.

The conference site is the EPFL campus http://www.epfl.ch well connected with Lausanne center
by public transport. More information on Lausanne is available from http://www.lausanne.ch or
http://www.lausanne.com .

Detailed information and Call for Abstracts will follow with the Second Circular in September.

I look forward to hear from you soon and to see you next year in Lausanne.

Christine Wandrey

Contact: Dr. Christine Wandrey Cristina Spillmann (secretary)
Swiss Federal Institute of Technology
Institute of Chemical Sciences and Engineering,
Faculty of Basic Sciences
CH-1015 Lausanne, Switzerland

Phone: +41 21 693 36 72 Phone: +41 21 693 61 08
Fax: +41 21 693 60 30 Fax: +41 21 693 60 30
Email: christine.wandrey@epfl.ch Email: secretariat.lbch@epfl.ch
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